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Thanks to you, WE Learn is Thanks to you, WE Learn is 
back! back! 

Your support Your support means that 
when children return to 

school this fall, they’ll also 
jump back into after school 

tutoring. It’s never been more It’s never been more 
important.important. As students en-

tered distant learning in the 
spring of 2020, many 

suffered academincally
 and fell behind. 

More than 5,000 students More than 5,000 students 
didn’t return to school in didn’t return to school in 

school fall of 2020.school fall of 2020.
Educators fear students Educators fear students 

will fall too far behind and will fall too far behind and 
have a lasting impact on have a lasting impact on 

their education.their education.

 

Because of you, Because of you, 
students in West students in West 

End have End have 
one-on-one one-on-one 

tutors, access to tutors, access to 
computers, and a computers, and a 

safe learning safe learning 
environment.environment.

You are amazing. You have You are amazing. You have 
given over $60,000 so far given over $60,000 so far 
- $35,000 more to go. You - $35,000 more to go. You 
can make the difference. can make the difference. 

You are helpingYou are helping
 students get back  students get back 

on track. on track. 

A volunteer tutoring at WE Learn



  
       A United Methodist Ministry of Compassion and Wholeness     June Newsletter        A United Methodist Ministry of Compassion and Wholeness     June Newsletter 

Want email updates from Urban Ministry? Let us know and we’ll put you on our email list!Want email updates from Urban Ministry? Let us know and we’ll put you on our email list!

Follow Urban on Social Media: Follow Urban on Social Media: 
Instagram: urbanministryincInstagram: urbanministryinc

Facebook: Urban Ministry, IncFacebook: Urban Ministry, Inc
Twitter: @UrbanMinBhamTwitter: @UrbanMinBham

Community Church Without 
Walls distributes food during the 

pandemic twice a week, every week 
since March 2020. 

Throughout the Throughout the 
pandemic, you have pandemic, you have 

delivered weekly delivered weekly 
meals to our meals to our 

neighbors who neighbors who 
experience food experience food 

insecurity. You have insecurity. You have 
distributed over distributed over 

37,500 pounds of 37,500 pounds of 
food, served food, served 

over 14,000 meals,over 14,000 meals,
 and offered and offered

$280,302 of finanical $280,302 of finanical 
assistance. Thanks to assistance. Thanks to 

you, West End you, West End 
residents did not go residents did not go 
hungry or lose their hungry or lose their 

homes. homes. 

Double Your Dough Matching Campaign is back! Double Your Dough Matching Campaign is back! 
Between May 1st and June 15th, every gift up to $100,000 Between May 1st and June 15th, every gift up to $100,000 
will be matched one for one. That means your gift will be will be matched one for one. That means your gift will be 

doubled if you give during the time of this doubled if you give during the time of this 
Matching Campaign! Matching Campaign! 

Don’t Wait! Don’t Wait! Now is the time to give. Now is the time to give. 


